
 

Recent fundraising events have 

included termly school discos, a 

Christmas Fayre and a Summer 

Fayre and more events are 

planned for next term. 

 

 

Money raised has gone towards new 

playground equipment, games for 

breakfast club, revision guides, water 

bottles for each child and for an end of 

Junior School party for Year 6.  The 

School Council always has ideas as to 

how they could best use the money 

raised for the children of our school. 

Dates for the Friends meetings will be 

announced on our newsletter.  

 

 

 

The Friends of St Andrew’s Junior School is a small charity group who fundraise 

for St Andrew’s Junior School.  The Friends include parents, staff and governors 

and anyone is welcome to join.  

 

Meeting are held approximately once each half term, in the evening, in school. 

The focus of each meeting is to plan and organise the next fundraising event.  

There are Friends who can’t attend meetings who help in other ways at events 

and all help is gratefully received. If you can’t attend meetings but would be 

willing to help, we would be delighted to add you to the contacts list so you can 

keep up to date.  We also have a Facebook page where information is posted. 

(Search for Friends of St Andrew’s CE – VA Junior School Brighouse on Facebook). 

 

 

 

 

 

 


